
From: Tyler Packham 

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 9:26 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Concerns from homeowner over proposed condo at 107 Hall Street 

Hi,  

I am the homeowner of 88 Benson Avenue in Richmond Hill. I wanted to express my 

converns over the 15-storey condo that is being planned for 107 Hall Street. I do not 

believe there is a place for building of this huge size in a residential neighbourhood. 

It will impact the quality of the neighbourhood in regards to increased traffic, and 

impacts on the amount of sunlight/wind in the area.  

Regards, 

Tyler Packham 
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